
OTTAcvA, September 29, 1953. 

?Sr. C. K. LeCapelain, 
Chief, Lands Division, 
Department of Resources Development, 
238 Sparks Street, 
Motor Building, 

T T A A, Ontario. 

Dear Jr. LeCapelain: 

`eye not yet that con- 
tamination at YA.lowknife has reached a consistant 
low level and we consider it necessary to recommend 
that the situation be surveyed again in 1954. In 
these circumstances it would be appreciated if funds 
in the sum of 42000.00 could be provided for this 
work in the fiscal year 1954 -55. 

K:f/PY: V . 

Yours sincerely, 

Kingsley Kay, 
Chief, 

Occupational Health Laboratory. 

I, 


